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Federal Communications Commission (FCC) 
7435 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia, MD 21046 
 
 
RE: Class II Permissive Change, FCC ID: TFB-1004 
 
Date: March 1st 2020 
 
 
To Whom it May Concern: 
 
 
This letter grants authorization for representatives of Compulab Ltd. to apply for a Class II 
Permissive Change as specified under 47 CFR FCC Part 2.1043 of the Code of Federal 
Regulations. 
 
This authorization applies to Laird Connectivity’s Sterling LWB5 module FCC ID: TFB-1004, 
approved on 06/13/2017. This permissive change is for the use of the Sterling LWB5 in Product 
- UCM-iMX8M-Mini, Model - UCM-iMX8M in Compulab products and should in no way affect the 
original FCC grant. 
 
The provision of this letter does not commit Laird Connectivity to doing any compliance testing, 
paperwork or administrative filing to support this application by Compulab Ltd.  
 
 
Best regards, 
 

 
 
Jonathan Kaye 
Senior Director, Product Management 
Laird Connectivity 
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